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Hello [[data:firstname:""]],

Chepstow Racecourse - NP16 6EH

Calling all fellow Series owners! I have been asked to start a vintage Land Rover class at
the Chepstow Show, South Wales. The inaugural date is Saturday 10th August.

 

The idea is to meet at the show for the day (free entry with your vehicle) and discuss
how to show the Landys in the coming years. We will likely get to drive a circuit of the
arena where the compere will say a few words either about you or/and your vehicle.
 There is also a local Land Rover stand attending who I am sure we could involve some
how.

 

I hope we can grow the event in the future and if you can spend the time, please do let
me know and I’ll send you the form for the ticket entry.

 

 

Paul Collis-Smith - S2C member

07795 461811
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